
October 8th, 1926.

George F. Wright, Bsq.f 
Associate Executive Eitor, 
The Montreal Dally Star, 
Montreal.

Def-r T'r. Wright
Thank you very much Indeed for 

your letter of the 7th of October ? nd the prints 
of the photographs.

They form a splendid souvenir 
of a very Interesting and historic occasion.

With all kind wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


